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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 19 JULY 2021

City Fibre H3G Project – rolling road closures commencing on Tuesday 15 June
for 7 weeks.  Polepark Road, Brewery Lane, Brown Street and South Ward Road
to follow in July.

Blinshall Street (Lochee Road to Guthrie Street) – temporary traffic control
from Monday 5 July for 4 weeks for Street Lighting work.

City Road – road closed between junctions with Pentland Avenue and Rosefield
Street for Road Safety Improvement Works.  Starts Monday 19 July for 5 days.

Tay Street Lane – closed overnight (7.30pm to 6.30am) on Friday 23 July for
Scottish Water work.

Nethergate (at Tay Street Lane) – overnight (7.30pm to 6.30am) traffic
control on Friday 23 July for Scottish Water work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Nethergate – closure of the junction with South Tay Street on Monday 26 July
for one week for carriageway resurfacing.

Abbotsford  Street  –  temporary  traffic  lights  on  Wednesday  28  July  for
telecoms mast work.

Lochee Road (at Blinshall Street) – off peak temporary traffic lights from
Friday 30 July to Tuesday 3 August for new telecoms apparatus.

Larch Street – closed from 16 August for 6 days for road resurfacing.

City Fibre – closures of Lochee Road (Dudhope Terrace to Black Street) from 1
August for 3 days.
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